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,ﬁ]we, the undersigned strongly object to the housing development
planned for Napier Avenue, Bathgate - LP Ref - HBg 24 for the following

reason:-

We believe this will seriously jeopardise the safety of the many young children who frequently move around the
paths and roads in the estate on foot or on bike. Regardless of their understanding of road safety, by creating
this access route, we are drastically altering the dynamic they have grown accustomed to as a safe haven.

The safety factor for our children was paramount in our purchase of our house, and we feel that this will be

compromised should this planning application be granted.
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